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Senator Nozzolio Meets With the Child Care Council

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO March 8, 2010

Senator Nozzolio recently met with members of the Child Care Council, a not-for-profit
agency that provides information, training, and resources to child care providers and
parentsin Wayne, Monroe and Livingston counties. The Child Care Council
representatives met with Senator Nozzolio to discuss the importance of supporting early
childhood programs and ways to develop child care programs that nurture each

child's unique physical, social, emotional, and intellectual development.

From left to right: Senator Nozzolio; Aaron Scholz; Registration Services Director Nancy
Kingsley; Referral Services Coordinator Renee Scholz; and Registrar Grace Flannery.



